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June 25,2018
Dear Provider:

The Maryland General Assembly recently passed Senate Bill 108, which the Governor has
signed into law. This new law authorizes the Secretary of Health io eliminate license renewal
requirements and licensing fees. Thus, beginning on July 1, 2018, the effective date of this new
law, you are no longer required to submit a license renewal application or submit a licensing fee.
Rather, you are being issued the enclosed non-expiring license.

Although there are no longer any license renewal requirements, you are still required to
comply with all statutory and regulatory requirements, and are subject to discipline, including
license revocation, for any violations of these requirements.

Some insurance companies require proof of license renewal. Because the Department 1s no
longer issuing renewal licenses, you may forward this letter to your insurance company as proof of
your compliance with the Department’s licensure requirements. If your insurance company has
questions, they may contact Renee Webster, Assistant Deputy Director of Non Long Term Federal
Programs, at 410-402-8116.

Sincerely,

Assistant Deputy Director
Non-Long Term Care Federal Programs
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